
 
 

❖ Save the dates:  June 1 – June 3, 2018 for the 50th Anniversary Commemorative Events – details coming soon! 
❖ Sunday April 29th during 10:30 Liturgy lead by Bishop David 3 parishioners will be ordained into the sub-deaconate minor 

order.   
❖ Sunday April 29th following the 10:30 Liturgy The Bishop’s Annual Tea.    
❖ The 3rd session in our speaker series, Beginning the Grief Journey is on Friday May 11th from 6:30 – 9:30.  Cost is FREE 

and refreshments will be served.   Register with Jean Pashulka:  403-271-6092 or email mykitchen@shaw.ca. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOVE AND CARE   April 8, 2018 

Every Easter our parish remembers families who are coping with loss, grief and health issues.  They are given 

a beautiful bag filled with babka (baked in our kitchen by our UCWLC Ladies), treats and other comforting 

items which include the traditional pussy willows.  These gifts were blessed by Father Greg and delivered on 

Willow Sunday (Palm Sunday).   Thank you to the following, for through their love and care, comfort was 

brought to many:   Pastoral Care Committee and our UCWLC;   Marion Makarchuk, Verna Hryhoryshyn and 

Jean Pashulka – seen in the picture below;  to Diana Rygiel, Christine Dewald, Anne Lozinski and Marilyn 

Comchi  for doing the deliveries. 

 

            

I welcome YOUR stories, so please contact me:  laurie.kindrachuk@shaw.ca or cell: 403-614-5581 

St. Stephen Protomartyr Ukrainian Catholic Church 

views from the pews 
How it all began… 


